
ULC SUPPORTS BAY PATH REGIONAL ROBOTICS TEAM

ULC, in it’s onging commitment to community education, is proud to be an ongoing
 supporter of the Bay Path Regional Vocational High School’s Robotics Team

and congratulates them on their first place Regional finish and Top 20 finish in the
National Robotics Competition in San Francisco


